
 

Community Development 
Department  

Memo 
 

DATE:  November 21, 2024 

TO:   Cultural Heritage Commission  

FROM:  Robert (Dean) Flores, Senior Planner  

RE: Additional Documents, Item No. 2  

Project No. COA24-0012 

 

The attached Neighborhood Signature Letter was received by 12:00 p.m. on 
November 21, 2024. (Attachment 1 – Neighborhood Signatures) 

  



Attachment 1 

Neighborhood Signatures 

 




